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and eighty seven dollars,

($587.00) on account of thee

lots, which was returned to

him on the 23rd of the same

month.

The enclosed copy of a

letter addressed to Mr Ranken

on that date will explain

why the deposit receipt was

returned.

Mr. Raukin acknowledged

the receipt of that letter on

the 29 of that month.

On the 28th September

last Mrc. Rankin renewed

his application on behalf

of Mr Petumouly for the lots

in question, and, as the

representatives
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